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Allowing people to camp 

on public places does nothing to help the current problem in Portland it only serves to 

encourage it. The city is already overrun with crime, businesses are leaving 

constantly, citizens are not safe. Metro county is already racing citizens to help with 

homelessness. How is that money being used? Camping in public space is not a 

solution. 


